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IRF22/87 
 
 

Mr David Harper 
Project Director Warragamba Dam Raising 
WaterNSW 
Level 14, 169 Macquarie Street 
PARRAMATTA New South Wales 2150 
 
Via email: David.Harper@waternsw.com.au  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Harper 
 
Warragamba Dam Wall Raising - additional feedback for consideration 
The exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Warragamba Dam 
Raising (the Proposal) concluded on 19 December 2021 and the Department of Planning 
and Environment ( the Department) requested that WaterNSW prepare a Submissions 
Report and Preferred Infrastructure Report on 17 January 2022. 
 
The Australian Government has forwarded correspondence from the Australia International 
Council on Monuments and Sites (Australia ICOMOS) and the United Nations Educational, 
Scientific, and Cultural Organization (UNESCO) to the Department following the end of 
exhibition. The Department considers these organisations are key stakeholders in the 
assessment of the proposal.  
 
The Department requires that the feedback raised by these organisations and attached to 
this letter is addressed by WaterNSW in the Submissions Report and Preferred Infrastructure 
Report.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Lloyd Eley-Smith, Team Leader Water 
Assessments, at the Department of Planning and Environment on 02 8217 2045. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
19 January 2022 
 
Glenn Snow  
A/ Executive Director 
Infrastructure Assessments 
 
Encl:  
 
Attachment A - AICOMOS-Submission-Warragamba-Dam-Proposal-EIS-December-2021 
Attachment B - 233 Banks - Warragamba Greater Blue Mountains Area transmission of IUCN Technical Review 
Attachment C - Australia Warragamba Dam EIS_Technical review_IUCN 
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